
Hello everyone!

We hope your April has been off to a great start. Spring is here,
leaves and flowers are blooming and the sun is showing itself
more and more. Our hope is with the upcoming spring break
you are able to get some rest, and create some memories!

As we look back on the previous month of March, we want to
extend our sincere gratitude to all of the volunteers that helped
with Read-a-thon related activities, or Donuts with Grown-ups.
We really couldn’t pull off these events without the help of you
all, so please know how greatly you are appreciated!! 

This upcoming month, mark your calendars for a Movie Night
the PTO will be putting on! Come in your comfy clothes, bring
your blankets or pillows and snuggle up with your family in the
gym for a movie. This event will be on Friday, April 26th at  
5:30-7:30 pm. Also, in April the PTO will be sponsoring Staff
Appreciation Week. If you’re interested in volunteering keep
an eye out for upcoming opportunities for both.  

We hope everyone has a wonderful month of April!

-Your PTO 
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 A note from the PTO 

 Stay in touch :

 Upcoming events: 

www.blackdiamondpto.com
Black Diamond PTO
Facebook Group  

Please allow for 24 hours for a response.

April 26th Movie Night 

April 15-19 Spring Break  

April 29 - May 3rd Staff
Appreciation Week 

BLACK DIAMOND PTO

Our PTO’s mission: To cultivate a supportive, inclusive
community that comes together to support our students,

staff and one another while educating our future
generation.

blackdiamondpto@gmail.com

This information is provided as a public service only. The Enumclaw School District does not
sponsor or endorse this activity.

May 6th PTO General Meeting 4pm
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